

A retreat for children with life-threatening illnesses and their families

January 27, 2022

Lyn S. Romano Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Lyn:

On behalf of Camp Sunshine's Board of Directors, staff, volunteers and most importantly our received on Wednesday. Camp families, I sincerely thank you for your donation January 12, 2022 to our Program.

Your support today will enable us to spread the "magic" of our program and impact many more families from across the country and even the world. With your help we will be able to create "Moments that Matter". Though the last few years have had their challenges, we remain steadfast in our mission to provide a supportive community to these families in 2022. Your generosity and caring support allows us to continue providing connections, special experiences and the ability to reach more families.

As we continue to move our mission forward, and navigate the changing world around us, your support is more important than ever. Together we can make a difference and provide some "Sunshine" for families when they need it most. Thank you for giving us the opportunity to serve these amazing families.

With Gratitude,

Executive Director

Camp Sunshine at Sebago Lake, Inc. is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization. You may be able to deduct some of the entire amount for tax purposes. Please consult with your attorney or accountant. This letter affirms that neither goods nor services were provided in consideration for your gift. Tax ID 22-2582877

cacas apportive community thing support allows us to continue providing consistions Stiff Crownigh more families

on wand, and more 35 Acadia Road · Casco, ME 04015 · (207) 655-3800 · www.campsunshine.org